Monthly AZ Bus Club General Meeting January 17, 2024 7PM — 8:10 PM

Discussed a new location for the Jamboree 2024. Other locations will be reviewed, elevation of 6K would
be ideal due to September heat.
2024 Jerome Jamboree admission will change for camping & walk in entry.

John Manning, Vice President, made contact with a company regarding the pop up canvas, bearings,
channels, springs and other parts to make the pop up work like new and the manufacturer said that they
will donate one for club for the 2024 Raffle Bus.

Raffle Bus work party will be January 20" board members will be present to review the necessary things
that need to be done to the bus to get it in shape to start taking it to events. Volunteers are needed to
help work on the Raffle Bus. Each raffle bus volunteer, that works with the team twice for 4 hours each
time, will receive a “I Worked On The 2024 Raffle Bus” T-shirt given out at the Jerome Jamboree.

Discussed adding email accounts, arizonabusclub.net will be the main e-mail.

Seven Springs camping is Feb 9-11th, weather permitting.

May 4th is Four Peaks Brewery Car Show will discuss the charity the Club will donate to.
Yuma camp out is March 8", 9" and 10™". May 17 camp out in Young, AZ at the Griffins home.

There are committees to join to make a difference and help the Bus Club sign up for one. The
committees will be added to the website.



